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Two Staff Get Internal Promotion  
In line with Section 1.4 of the LRA Human Resource 
Management Policy (HRMP), two senior staff of the LRA 
have been internally promoted, with Commissioner 
General Elfrieda Stewart Tamba congratulating them. 

Madam Chupee W. G. Howe, previously serving as 
Manager for Training and Capacity Development, is now 
Acting Assistant Commissioner for Human Resources, 
while Madam McRinna Collins who previously served as 
Supervisor for Compensation, Benefits Administration 
and Welfare has been promoted to the post of Manager 
for Compensation, Welfare, Benefits and compensation. 

Several LRA employees have described internal 
promotions as a strong motivational force that enhances 
staff performance and positively contribute to revenue 
collection. 

According to Section 1.4 of the LRA HRMP, “It is the 
LRA’s policy to guarantee all employees equal 
consideration, when filing vacant positions. There are two 
types of promotion which include “promotion to fill 
vacancy” and “Promotion with the job grade” which 
involved identifying the best qualified person to fill a 
specific job, with priority given to existing employees.  

 
WEEK

READERof theof the
The Communications, Media and Public Affairs Section is pleased 
to announce its prestigious READER OF THE WEEK personality.  
Ms. Nyankor Matthew, Assistant Commissioner for 
Enterprise Risk Management & Complianc, is our READER. She 
was selected from a shortlist of eleven(11) readers who our roving 
camera caught unaware. She was graded the highest as you can 
see her  deep into reading the LRA Flash. Congratulations 
Commissioner Matthew!!!

With the outbreak of a strange 
disease in Sinoe County that 
has claimed at least 10 lives in 
the county (two in Monrovia) 
during the last two weeks,  the 
Management of the LRA is 
encouraging all Staff, Consul-
tants, Contractors as well as 
Taxpayers entering and leaving 
its premises to adhere to the 
system of “HAND WASHING” .
Three drums have been placed 
at all entrances of the main 
headquarters building.
Augustine Baysahwala, Acting 
Commissioner for General 
Services Department, said 
while the hand washing 
measures is in place at HQ, 
hygienic supplies have also 
been sent to Customs and Tax 

Business Offices across the 
country to carry out similar 
measures. In this photo 
news, a taxpayers is 
adhering to the LRA Hand 
Washing Policy. We hope 
you, too, will.
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Keep Reading; Are You Next?

Ms. Nyankor Matthew


